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Creativity in learning 
As our Vision Statement says, “King David aims to foster curiosity, self-belief and adaptability 
taught in an exciting, explorative, thematic curriculum.”   
Take a look at just some of the things going on around 
school this week, showing that vision in action… 

Second-hand book sale 
Thank you to everyone who supported the 
School Council’s second-hand book sale, by 
donating or buying books. Over 
£40 was raised on Monday, 
which will go towards buying 
new dictionaries for each class.  
There are still a few books left 
for sale, so we will look for an 
opportunity in the near future to 
offer these at clearance prices. 

Get well soon, Mrs Mann 
We send our very best wishes to Mrs Mann, as 
she recovers from a chest infection that has laid 
her low the last few weeks. We do expect her 
to be back in school next Tuesday. We have 
been very lucky in the meantime to have expe-
rienced supply teachers, who know the school, 
its procedures and its ethos, very well, and 
have maintained the high quality learning in 
the class. Middle Phase Leader Mrs Nazir and 
Deputy Headteacher Mrs Owen have supported 
and overseen the curriculum and ensured that 
all children continue to progress and achieve. 
We will set a new date for Y1’s class assem-
bly, on Mrs Mann’s return. 



Each day, bread, water and fresh fruit are 
available. There is also a daily sandwich 
option. This is the menu for next week: 

Monday 
Tuna pasta bake or chickpea and sweet 
potato with rice; 
Shortbread cookie with fruit slices 

Tuesday 
Homemade chicken goujons or vegetable 
samosa with fluffy rice; 
Fruity jelly chill 

Wednesday 
Roast turkey, roast potatoes, stuffing and 
gravy, or Quorn and vegetable pie; 
Sultana flapjack 

Thursday 
All day breakfast: Veggie sausage, toma-
to, baked beans, egg wedge, mushrooms 
and toast; 
Jaffa sponge cake and custard 

Friday 
Breaded fish fillet with lemon and 
chipped potatoes, or tomato & roasted 
vegetable pinwheel;  
Chocolate Krispy cake 

Coming up… 
Friday 9th March, 1:30pm: 

Shabbat Kiddush, led by Nursery 
Friday 23rd March: 

Y2 class assembly 

Shabbat begins tomorrow evening 
at 5:43pm and ends at 6:53pm on 
Saturday evening. In Synagogue 
this Shabbat, the portion of the 
Torah being read is “Parshat Vayakhel-Pikudei ”, 
giving us our Theme of the Week “The Spirit of 
Community.” 

Friday night Kiddush 
Every Friday afternoon the 

whole school comes together 
for a mock Friday evening Kid-

dush - the meal that brings in 
Shabbat (the Sabbath day). 
Tomorrow is Nursery’s turn 

to help lay the table or sit 
and take part. All parents 
are warmly welcomed to 
join us for this assembly at 
1:30pm. 

Letters home this week... 
Israeli dancing festival  
(Israeli dance troupe from Y4 

to Y6) 

Parent Governor elections 
Today is the final day for you to return your ballot 
papers for the Parent Governor election. The ballot 
box is in the entrance hall and votes must be cast 
by 4pm this afternoon (Thursday 8th March). 
Governors play a key role in the leadership of the 
school and work to make sure that it provides a 
challenging and supportive place to be.  They also 
appoint key staff, oversee the 
budget and ensure that legal re-
quirements are met.  
There are three candidates. An 
announcement will be made this 
evening via Twitter and displayed 
on the notice board in the play-
ground. 

This menu is dependant on availability 
of ingredients and is subject to change. 
All cream and custard is non-dairy. 

 
 

The LEGO name was created  
by using the first two letters of  

the Danish words "Leg" and "Godt," 
 meaning "play well."  


